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Program Participants:

Central Middle School - Victoria, BC            1280 Fort Street, Victoria, BC V8V 2L2
Teacher: Michelle Boss          (250) 386-3591      FAX: (250) 361-1403
Joined: January 29, 2004                          E-mail: mbossco@yahoo.com

WestCoast Amateur Radio Association (WARA)
Contact: Terrance Berscheid - VE7TBC

336 Cyril Owen Place, Saanich, BC V9E 2B6
(250) 479-3165   E-mail: ve7tbc@compututor.ca 

Chestermere Lake Middle School - Chestermere, AB        128 West Lakeview Drive
Teacher: Brian Jackson - VE6JBJ           Chestermere, AB T1X 1J8
Joined: September 19, 2003                                                        (403) 273-1343      FAX (403) 569-8493

       E-mail: bjackson@rockyview.ab.ca 

QCWA Wild Rose Chapter 151
Contact: Ken Oelke - VE6AFO

E-mail:  ve6afo@rac.ca
(403) 226-5840

Drinkwater Elementary School - Duncan, BC                 6236 Lane Road
Teacher: Mike McMenamin - VE7EIC                Duncan, BC    V9L 4E3
Joined: July 14, 2004    (250) 48-9232   FAX: (250) 748-2683

                    E-mail: mmcmenam@sd79.bc.ca 

Cowican Valley Amateur Radio Society (CVARS)
Contact: Bob Bartlett - VE7CPO

3619 Parklane, Cobble Hill, BC V0R 1L1
(250) 743-7781     E-mail:   robert.b@telus.net   



Holy Family School - Grimshaw, AB                    Box 257, Grimshaw, AB T0H 1W0
Teacher: Patrick Connellan                       (780) 332-4550   FAX: (780) 332-1378
Joined: October 9, 2004                                    E-mail: connella.p@hfcrd.ab.ca 

McKenzie Regional Radio Club
Contact:   Forbes Purcell - VE6FMP

Box 1543 - Grimshaw, AB    T0H 1W0
(780) 780-332-1556       E-mail: ve6fmp@telus.net 

Lester B. Pearson High School - Burlington, ON                     1433 Headon Road
Teacher: Mark Richardson - VA3OBO            Burlington, ON L7M 1V7
Joined: September 10, 2003             (905) 335-0016   FAX (905) 336-0751

   E-mail: mrichardson@markbook.com 

Burlington Amateur Radio Club
Contact: Norm Freiden - VE3CZI

2129 Larabee Court - Burlington, ON    L7P 3P3
E-mail: ve3czi@rac.ca 

Monsignor Doyle Catholic Secondary School - Cambridge, ON
Teacher: Peter Bon - VA3PTB      185 Myers Road, Cambridge, ON     N1R 7H2
Joined: June 2, 2004            (519) 622-1290     FAX (519) 622-1292

               E-mail: peter.bon@wcdsb.edu.on.ca 

Kitchener-Waterloo Amateur Radio Club
Contact: Ben Sasiela - VE3ST    566 Mill Park Dr., Kitchener, ON     N2P 1V4

(519) 748-0445      E-mail: ve3st@rac.ca

R. Tait McKenzie Public School - Almonte, ON                             175 Peterson St
Teacher: Neil Carleton - VE3NCE              Almonte, ON     K0A 1A0
Joined: September 1, 2003  (613) 256-8248    FAX (613) 256-4791

           E-mail: carletonn@ucdsb.on.ca 

Almonte Radio Repeater League
Contact: Bob Clermont - VE3AKV

539 White Road, Carleton Place, ON   K7C 3P1
(613) 253-2184    E-mail: ve3akv@rac.ca 



Walter Murray Collegiate Institute - Saskatoon, SK 1905 Preston Ave.
Teacher: Brian Walter            Saskatoon, SK   S7J 2E7
Joined: September 1, 2003   (306) 683-7850   FAX (306) 683-7857

               E-mail: Walter.B@spsd.sk.ca  

Meewasin Amateur Radio Society
Contact: Derek Bereza - VE5SD

46 Lennon, Saskatoon, SK S7L 6K2      
(306) 382-9869     E-mail: ve5sd@sasktel.net 

Saskatoon Amateur Radio Club
Contact: Ned Carroll - VE5NED

4 Marlborough Cres., Saskatoon, SK S7L 3T7      
(306) 382-1466     E-mail: ve5ned@canada.com 

If you find any errors and/or omissions in the above, please send them to me so that I can make
corrections.

The intent with this newsletter is to serve as a communication instrument between the
participating schools, the sponsoring clubs and the YEP Committee.  It will provide a venue to
allow us to keep track of what each is doing and to possibly benefit from the experiences of the
other schools.

Please give me your feedback on what we might include from your school and club that might be
of interest to the rest.

All the best for your program.

Bj. Madsen - VE5FX
RAC MidWest Regional Director
Chairman: RAC Youth Education Program
E-mail: ve5fx@rac.ca
(306) 873-4346     FAX (306) 873-4364
Box 2860 Tisdale, SK.
S0E 1T0


